
  
August 2019 

Dear New Third Grader, 
 
I hope that you are as excited for this school year as I am! This year will be full of 
laughter, friendship, learning and growth for both of us! I am so excited to grow 
and learn together. I hope you are too!  
 
My name is Ms. Eren and I am so very excited to meet you! I have had a very lovely 
summer. I spent time reading, exercising and I even took a trip to Puerto Rico! I 
hope you had a fun summer too. I can’t wait to exchange stories of our summer 
adventures!  
 
Now that the summer is coming to a close, I hope you are ready to learn! There are 
so many fun and exciting new things for us to explore in third grade. This year you 
will learn how to write in cursive, you will learn how to multiply large numbers, you 
will create a toolbox of reading strategies and you’ll even get to explore the 
structures of life itself in science class! There are too many exciting things in third 
grade for me to list them all - good thing I get to show you very soon! I am so 
happy to be your teacher and to be starting this journey of learning together!  
 
Parents, please help your child prepare for the first day of school by bringing the 
supplies on the supply list that can be found under my teacher page. ​Please 
remove all supplies from their packaging prior to the first day of school​. Encourage 
your child to bring a book to read (either a book they are reading currently or a 
new book to start). Also, remember to help your child pack a nutritious snack for 
school each day.  
 
I look forward to meeting you on September 5th!  
 

Thank you, 
 

               Ms. Eren  
 


